
2018 CRUISIN FOR A CAUSE 

A HUGE SUCCESS!! 

Many thanks to all the volunteers, participants and sponsors!! Special thanks 

to the United Riders of Central Illinois for all the hours of planning & effort 

that went into raising $4,595.00 for the Lincoln Park District Special 

Olympics Team! 

              

              

Look for this event annually!  Save the date for Saturday - July 13, 2019! 

Brought to you by the United Riders of Central Illinois. 


